
We started the IAT on August 2 at St Croix Falls. Logistic wise we found the trail difficult at times until we 

met Tammy and Cory. They informed us of the trail angel list. After that we were happy hikers. Everyone 

we met along the trail were amazing. Everyone was willing to help us out any way possible. The road 

walking could be a little tedious at times but we found the huge farms beautiful. We completed our hike 

on September 24. 
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